
 

Caring Neighbours at Christmas – 2018 

Information for Families and Seniors 
 

• Families and seniors living on a low income may register for the 
2018 Caring Neighbours at Christmas program starting 
October 30.  
 

• You may pick up the registration package at our front desk to 
complete at home.  

 

• We will be accepting registrations the whole month of 
November – participation in the program is not determined by 
the date you register. 

 

Tuesday          9:30 am – 3:30 pm 
Wednesday     9:30 am – 3:30 pm 
Thursday         9:30 am – 3:30 pm 
Friday              9:30 am – 3:30 pm 
or by appointment 
 

Address:  321 Sixth Street (3rd floor)                          

Phone: (604) 525-9144 ext. 3659 

Email: caringneighbours@fsgv.ca 

 

You must bring: 

• Proof of your address in New Westminster 

• Official proof of income for all adults 19 and older in 

the household (Notice of Assessment 2017) 

• Care Cards for each and all children 

• Photo ID for all adults 
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